
 

 

 

AUTUMN 2014 WEEK 13 

WB: Monday 8th December 2014 

 

House Points 
 

 

Ruby   456 
 

Sapphire  455 
 

Emerald  407 
 

Amber  414 
 

Your Weekly 

News and Current Events 

NOTES & REMINDERS 

 All school clubs have now finished for the term. 

 We are collecting plastic 4-pint milk bottles for an end of term project. Clean bottles can be 

handed in at the office  -  4-pint only please and no later than Tuesday 16th December. Many 

thanks. 

 We would be grateful if all payments on school accounts could be made by Thursday 18th  

December as this is our last day for banking. Updated accounts will be sent home early next 

week. 

LUNCHES FOR NEXT WEEK 

Our Christmas dinner is on Tuesday 16th December (menu overand we hope that everyone will be join-

ing us. There will be a menu change for Wednesday 17th December  -  instead of Roast Gammon/Roast 

Vegetable Tart the choice will be as for Tuesday i.e. Cottage Pie/Vegetarian Cottage Pie/Jacket Potato. 

PANTOMIME   -  MONDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

Just a reminder that we hope to be back at school at around 5.00pm but will contact families by phone/

text on Monday should this change. Please remember to park considerately and to leave the area  

outside Henley up to the school gates clear to allow coach access. The staff car-park will be available for 

parking from 5pm.  

Also  -  children should come to school in uniform as usual. 

ROAD CLOSURE & CAROL CONCERT 

We have been informed of a road closure on Friday 19th December. The road outside the school will be 

closed from Hawkwell Cross (SGB coaches) up to Barton Cross and a diversion via Broomball Cross will 

be in place. Unfortunately this falls on the day of our carol concert but we have been advised that cars 

will be able to access the school via the diversion and then driving down from Barton Cross. A map of 

the diversion is attached to this newsletter for your information. 

We are still planning to hold our carol concert at East Anstey Church, starting at 1.45pm. However do 

look out for further information via letter/text. 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

As we have our carol concert on the last day of term we would ask that  all children wear school uniform 

as normal. The children may bring in board games that they are happy to share but no electronic games 

or mobile phones please.  

THIS WEEK AT EAST ANSTEY 

A huge WELL DONE to all the children for their fabulous performances in this year’s Christmas play. 

Thank you to everyone involved for all their help and to families and friends for coming along to watch 

the plays and support the children. Thanks also to the PTFA for organising the raffle hampers. 

PRE-SCHOOL 

Pre-school’s topic for next term will be Winter and Toys. Families are welcome to bring in photos to 

share of their Christmas celebrations and new toys that Father Christmas may have brought! 

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

We have sent home information on how to contact the school/transport companies in the event of bad 

weather. Please make sure this is kept safe for future reference and contact the office if you would like 

further information or another copy. 

CHARITY FUN DAY FOR DEVON AIR AMBULANCE 

A note from Nikki: ‘Thank you to everyone who attended and supported this event on Sunday. Everyone 

seemed to enjoy themselves and in total, we raised £1257 through this event. This is a fantastic amount, 

way beyond our expectations and we are so grateful to everyone involved. We hope you all have a won-

derful Xmas, Nikki, Fred and Evie’ 

 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

 Mon 15th Dec   Mon 15th Dec Jack and the Beanstalk at Barnstaple 

 Tue 16th Dec   Christmas Dinner & Christmas Party 

 Fri 19th Dec   Carol Service @ East Anstey Church 1.45pm    
     LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 Mon 5th Jan   Non-pupil Day 

 Tue 6th Jan   Children return to school 

 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

 

WELL DONE 

TO EVERYONE 

FOR GREAT  

PERFORMANCES 

IN THE 

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 


